
 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Northern Regional Planning Panel 
 
 
The Panel was to meet to determine the following: 

• 2018NTH010 – Bellingen – 2018/DA-25 - 84 Hyde Street, Bellingen - 

Construction of shops, 15 residential units, underground carpark 

and demolition of existing buildings  

 

This meeting has been cancelled. 
 

The meeting was to be held:  

When:    Thursday, 24 January 2019 at 10:00 am  

Where:   Bellingen Shire Council, Hyde St, Bellingen 

You will be notified of the new panel meeting date once the Council 
assessment report has been finalised. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


